
February 6, 2021 

 

 

Request for Proposal 

Cameras and Cabling 

Pikes Peak Library District 

RFP 520-20-09 

 

Update to Estimated Date of Contract Winner Notification 

 

 

The purpose of this notification is to provide interested parties with the following update: 

 

The Estimated Date of Contract Winner Notification for Cameras and Cabling RFP 520-20-09 
has been changed: 
 
FROM: January 29, 2021 
TO: March 18, 2021.  
 
Please continue to monitor the PPLD webpage https://ppld.org/request-for-proposals . 
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